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Collin Roehner

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 8:31 AM
To: 'Terrence Thomas'
Cc: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: RE: FPL bills are too high

Mr. Thomas, 
 
On behalf of Chairman Brown, we have received your email dated September 12, 2016. The Commission Clerk 
has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 160021-EI, In re: Petition for rate increase by Florida Power & Light Company. Thank you for providing 
the Commission with your comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katherine Fleming 
 
 
Katherine E. Fleming 
Chief Advisor to Chairman Brown 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL  32399 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 

From: Terrence Thomas [mailto:ptdthomas@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2016 6:16 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: FPL bills are too high 
 
To Mrs. Brown, 
 
Florida Power & Light on Friday asked the Public Service Commission to allow it to raise rates on 4.8 million Florida 
customers by 23.7 percent by 2019, a $1.3 billion increase that is also designed to reward its shareholders with 
substantially higher profits. 
 
Our bill are to high now and they are asking to raise it, if Floridians are struggling so bad why would we raise our 
bills.  
Please do not approve this.  
 
Terrence Thomas 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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